


A FEW WORDS FROM MARK BEARD, CHAIRMAN 

PEOPLE ARE AT THE 

HEART OF ALL WE DO. 

One hundred and thirty years of successful trading underpins 

our reputation, culture and how we treat each other. We strive 

to maintain a healthy, content and resilient team, creating an 

enjoyable working environment and enabling people to be their 

best selves. We have an open culture and want everyone who 

works with us to feel respected, empowered and valued. 

Our current gender balance and gender pay gap remain high, reflecting the 
number of men in senior positions in the business and the historic tendency for 
the construction industry to attract male rather than female employees. We are 
committed to addressing this as we recognise that new ideas and innovations that 
a diverse workforce brings are critical to our future and long-term success. 

We have made progress in several areas, one of which is a increase in the 
proportion of women who work in our company, which is now at 15%. We have 
seen a small increase in the number of women in senior roles which includes the 
recent appointment of a woman to the main Board of the company. 

Our Diversity Steering group is helping shape our strategy and guide our journey 
to greater gender parity. We will continue to challenge ourselves and expect 
gradual progress over the coming years as we support female colleagues in 
promotion to more senior roles. 

Mark Beard 

Chairman 
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WHERE WE GO 

FROM HERE 

We believe the future success and sustainability of Beard 

is in part, through having a diverse and inclusive workforce 

representative of society and the communities within which 

we work. 

We want everyone who works at Beard to feel seen, heard and valued. We 
believe our Family Values give us a strong foundation and put us in good 
position to develop initiatives to encourage more women both into our company 
and into more senior and construction-based roles. 

Over the next 12 months we will review our approach to attracting diverse talent, 
with the intention of further addressing gender inequality within the business. 


